
 

 
 
 

27th March 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

END OF TERM/START OF NEW TERM ARRANGEMENTS 
 

I write to inform you that there will be no prep from tomorrow.   All students will be dismissed at 3pm except for 
year 11 in order that staff can support them in the lead up to their examinations.   
 
Further to my recent letter with key dates, I can confirm the following arrangements for the last day of term 
(Friday 31st March 2017):- 
 

• Years 7-10 will be dismissed from school at 2pm. 
• Year 11-13 will be informed of any intervention sessions that they need to attend, those that do not, will 

be dismissed with the other year groups at 2pm. 
 
Please note that there will not be any detentions or extra-curricular activities on this day. 
 
I ask that you ensure your child goes straight home once dismissed. 
 
Upon return after Easter, year 11 students will return to school on Tuesday 18th April 2017 for a Maths examination 
and RE interventions.   All other year groups will return on Wednesday 19th April 2017. 
 
I wish you a happy and Holy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER    


